
Members of the Oregon Senate Rules Committee:  

 

As an Oregonian and United States citizen, I strongly urge the Oregon Legislature to pass HB 2927 as is 

and NOT pass SB 825.   The President should be representative of all the people of the United States; it is 

time we adopt the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact so one person equals one vote.    My vote 

should count equally as any other voting individual in any other state.   Our neighbors to the north and 

south have already made this wise choice; we need to weigh in on the side of common sense and 

democracy.   

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Roz Stein   

 


